

PLAQUE DEDIGATION BBON GUTING

06.12.23 | 9-10AM

1410 S. CENTRAL AVE. APOPKA, FL 32703

School Board Member Melissa Byrd and Superintendent Dr. Maria F. Vazquez invite the public to celebrate the dedication of a plaque to Dr. Shirley Sharpe-Terrell as well as a ribbon cutting and sneak peek for the new Orange Technical College – Apopka Campus.

Questions? Contact Lauren Roth, OCPS Public Relations, at 407-317-3200 x 2002931.



PARKING @ PHILLIS WHEATLEY ELEMENTARY 1475 MARVIN C. ZANDERS AVE. APOPKA, FL 32703

